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Heller Supports Dem, GOP Balanced Budget Proposals
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after voting in favor of the Democratic and Republican proposals to pass a Balanced Budget Amendment: 

“Every day Nevadans and Americans across the country are having difficulty stretching their dollars. Meanwhile, current and past Administrations and Congresses have repeatedly failed to make responsible spending choices, leading to a $15 trillion debt. Rather than living within its means, Washington has continued its excessive spending spree to bail out Wall Street bankers, fund the expensive health care law and implement more of the same failed policies that has dug our nation deeper into debt. A Balanced Budget Amendment will hold Congress accountable and put measures in place to reduce spending and support long-term economic recovery.

“I have heard some of my colleagues claim that the Balanced Budget Amendment is ‘reckless,’ a ‘waste of time’ and ‘of no value.’ I couldn’t disagree more. A Balanced Budget Amendment would ensure that Congress treats taxpayers’ dollars responsibly and place our nation on a path to greater prosperity. It’s time for Congress to stop the political fighting about who gets the credit and come together to agree on a solution that will help restore economic growth in this country and create the jobs Nevadans are looking for,” said Senator Dean Heller.
Senator Heller co-sponsored the Balanced Budget Amendment proposal (S.J. Res 10) offered by Senator Orrin Hatch (R-UT) as his first legislative action after taking the oath of office in the Senate.
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